Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0355 PHONE LOG 2009-06-01
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Mon 6/1/2009 4:06 PM

End: Mon 6/1/2009 4:06 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Ken Mateik of Horizon Environmental 916-939-2170. A storage tank containing water from a DPE test
was vandalized over the weekend. Valve was damaged and approximately 1,00 gallons of water discharged to ground.
Some may have reached a storm drain down the street. Water had 83 ppb benzene. | referred him to the California
Office of Emergency Services for reporting the incident 800-852-7550.

Jerry Wickham



